Welcome to Our New Website!

News Release Date 09-19-2023



The City of Tenino is pleased to announce the launch of our new website. The goal in redesigning the site is that it be easy to navigate, informative and attractive. The new site still has all the components of the old site like online payments, forms, municipal code, public meetings, contact

information, and citizen's action requests but with easy-to-use quick links.

There are several exciting new features to explore. On the new site you can subscribe to email E-Alerts for News and Announcements, and Emergency Alerts. Once you sign up for alerts you can create your own dashboard to save information that is useful to you.

Explore new pages like Visitor Information which hosts ideas for fun things to do in our area. The P.A.R.C. & Recreation page is where you can learn about all things related to the City Park including links to sign up for classes, rent facilities, or pay for camping. The Archive page is where you can inspect historical photos, documents, and maps. If you are curious about city projects going on around Tenino, look to our Project news feed to know the latest.

Whether you are looking into business licensing, building permits, helpful resources in times of need, or what the planning commission is up to, we have you covered.